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December 13, 2019 

Dear Friend, 

I get letters from kids who come to camp on scholarship.  But really, they are notes for the 
people who donated to the scholarship fund.  The campers don’t know who donated, so they send 
them to me. 

They talk about the fun they had, the friends they made, the horse they rode and what they 
learned about Jesus.  And they all say “thank-you for the scholarship.” 

Here is one I received from a 12-year old girl named Claire: 

(over) 
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Claire is one of 91 campers who received scholarship assistance last summer, totaling more than 
$46,500.   
 
Some of those campers, like Claire, come from single parent 
homes.  In her application, Claire’s Mom wrote, “My 
daughter loves horses and animals…so I know this camp 
would be a perfect environment for her to get to know others 
with the same interests as her…and for her to grow in her 
relationship with God.” 
 
Mom said she could afford to pay $200 toward the cost of 
camp.  The donors to the scholarship fund supplied the 
remaining $525, allowing Claire to enjoy a week of faith, 
farm and fun. 
 
Would you consider adding one more fit to your list this 
Christmas and make  a tax-deductible donation to the 
Summer Camp Scholarship Fund?  
 

• A gift of $35 will provide a horse to a scholarship camper for the week   

• You can feed a camper for the week with a donation of $63  

• With a contribution of $113 you will cover the cost of one day of camp for a young girl of 
boy 

• We ask all scholarship families to pay at least $150 for a week of camp, so a gift of $530 
would make it possible for one camper to attend our Original Horse Camp 

A donation of any amount will help make a difference for so many kids next summer!  To make a 
secure online donation, click on the Donate button below. 

 
 
Merry Christmas and blessings for the New Year.

Wrangler Matt Wiley 
Camp Director 
 
P.S.  We’re already receiving scholarship applications from families for next summer’s 
camps. In order to qualify for a tax deduction in 2019, donations must be postmarked by 
midnight on December 31, 2019 and online donations must be made by 11:59pm on 
December 31, 2019.  Please consider donating today. 

Claire & Freedom  

https://marmonvalleyfarm.formstack.com/forms/donate



